THE
ASHGABAT MEETING WITH AN AMBASSADOR OF MALAYSIA WAS HELD IN

TIMES THE MEJLIS OF TURKMENISTAN

On October 30, 2024, meeting was held between D. Gulmanova, Chairperson of the Mejlis of
Turkmenistan and the Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of Malaysia Mohd
Suhaymi Bin Ahmad Tadjuddin.

During the meeting, the Ambassador were informed about the key priorities of
Turkmenistan’s domestic and foreign policies, the structure of the Parliament, and the
legislative initiatives backing various reform programs being carried out in different sectors.

At the meeting, it was emphasized that the further development of bilateral parliamentary
relations would substantially enhance the framework of Turkmen-Malaysian cooperation.

It was also emphasized that maintaining intergovernmental cooperation through
parliamentary diplomacy would be beneficial for the development of collaboration between
the two countries in trade, economic, and cultural-humanitarian areas.

Bce npaBa 3amuineHsl
21.11.2024



